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The proposed development south of the ship canal will add to serious existing problems with overcrowding of 
medical, transport and education facilities.  In addition the imminent closing of the Stockton Heath Sandy Lane 
Waste disposal site will greatly increase the transport problems UNLESS A NEW REPLACEMENT SITE IS 
PROVIDED SOUTH OF THE SHIP CANAL. The Barley Castle industrial estate is an obvious site. 

Yours sincerely 

John and Valerie Ward, 




